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Dear Patient, 

 

 

After over 40 years in practice I plan to retire at the end of December 2024. My 

last day of work will be December 19, 2024. This has not been an easy decision 

for me to make because I feel close to my loyal patients. Many of you have seen 

me for most of your adult lives, and I feel like a bonus member of your families. I 

have watched some of you graduate from college, get married, have children, and 

then transition into being grandparents. I have known others for a short time, but 

I also feel close to you. It is hard to let go of these relationships, but it is time for 

me to pass the baton to the younger generation(s) and spend more time with my 

family and friends. I feel fortunate to have been given the opportunity to have 

such a gratifying career for so long. 

I hope that you will continue to come to Aurora Women’s Health for your 

gynecologic needs, as I am proud of the group that we have built and know that 

they provide excellent care. I wish each of you many years of health and 

happiness. 

 

Fondly, 

 

Sally E. Sondergaard, M.D. 


